STATE OF
COLORADO

Complaint #200387604

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 23, 2013 at 2:36 PM
To: actionpursuit1@yahoo.com

Cc: James Milne - DNR <James.Milne@state.co.us>, Margaret Ash - DNR <Margaret.Ash@state.co.us>, OGCC
EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Mr. Navarro,

Thank you for providing the information this morning regarding your concerns related to the release at the PDC
Vetting 24-14 and the release associated with a gas line in the area. For reference, the complaint number is
200387604.

| have contacted PDC regarding the Vetting and DCP Midstream regarding the gas line release due north of your
building. Both companies have been very cooperative and are responding to investigate and remediate any
associated impacts.

As previously discussed, both companies have confirmed that there is no ongoing release in the area. You can
access the information COGCC is collecting in the complaint from the COGCC web-site at:
http://cogcc.state.co.us/

Select Database, select Inspection/Incident, select Complaint. Enter your last name in the box next to
complainant and submit. Click on the document number and the complaint will open.

Please give me a call if you have any questions or need additional information at this time.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-894-2100 ext. 5115
Fax: 303-894-2109
Cell: 303-877-9964
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